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YOS INPECTION – DRAFT REPORT 
 
 

1. Following the YOS Inspection in October last year, a draft report has 
now been provided, with the opportunity to correct any factual 
inaccuracies.  The report runs to 47 pages.  A meeting is to take place 
on 23 January 2008 to agree our response to the draft. 

 
2. The Recommendations are attached for your information. 

 
 


